

MA PUBLIC LIBRARY

1860 BOWEN ROAD • ELMA, NEW YORK / 14059-9407 • (716) 652-2719 / FAX (716) 652-0381

June 9, 2006

Elma Democrats c/o Councilman David Polak 2010 Woodard Road Elma, NY 14059

Dear Supporters of the Elma Library:

On behalf of the trustees, Friends, and staff of your Elma Library, and more importantly, the people of Elma, please accept our heartfelt thank you for organizing and implementing the recent basket raffle for the benefit of the library.

The results exceeded our highest expectations with \$1875 raised. This was a most significant addition to our program to keep our library open 35 hours a week. We are pleased to report that we now have funded the first nine months of that program. With added fund raisers scheduled, we are confident we will survive the entire year. The efforts and generosity of people like you have made this possible.

Thank you again.

Sincerely yours,

Susan Derr, President Board of Trustees